

SEA-FISHERIES PROTECTION AUTHORITY



Ms. Mary O'Hara, Secretary to the Board, Aquaculture Licences Appeals Board, Kilminchy Court Dublin Road, Portlaoise Co. Laois, R32 DTW5.

Ars-9/19 K.19az

06th of October 2021.

Dear Ms. O Hara,

I refer to your letter dated the 3rd of September which was addressed to the CEO of the Sea Fisheries Protection Authority (SFPA) and further to my email to your Office on the 30th of September 2021, the SFPA is in the process of collecting the relevant information however as the files concerned are paper based and with the current restrictions on attending the Office it will take somewhat longer than normal to provide the information.

I trust this is in order and if you require any further information please let me know.

Yours faithfully,

long D'Slen

Conor O'Shea Director of Corporate Affairs, Sea Fisheries Protection Authority.

AQUACULTURE LICENCES
APPEALS BOARD

· 8 OCT 2021

RECEIVED